
  

Year Group: 2 

Week beginning: 17.4.2017 

Next week we will be learning about:  

 Literacy: We will begin to read Jim and the Beanstalk and we will discuss the different characters.  

 Maths: We will be focusing on number; place value, ordering, estimating and solving place value 

problems.  

 Maple class will be going for a local walk on Wednesday 19th April, please let us know if you can 

help! 

 Pine class will be going for a local walk on Thursday 20th April, please let us know if you can 

help!  

 


